You're Invited to Our Housewarming Party!

Dear Friends and Family,

We are excited to announce that we have moved into our new home!

To celebrate, we are hosting a housewarming party with a potluck theme.
Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023

Time: 4:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Address: 123 Happy Lane, Joytown

Please bring a dish to share with everyone. Feel free to choose your favorite recipe or bring
something that reflects your culinary flair!

Let us know what you plan to bring, so we can ensure there's a good variety.
We look forward to sharing delicious food and great company with you!

Warm regards,
The Smith Family



